
A Message from Swiftwater Intermediate School
Dear Parents/Guardians:
Swiftwater Intermediate School will hold Parent-Teacher conferences 

on Friday, February 18, 2022
 from 8:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

There will be NO SCHOOL for students on Friday, February 18, 2022, in order to 
conduct conferences. 

CONFERENCES WILL BE HELD VIRTUALLY or IN-PERSON.  
Teachers will be emailing invitations out to parent emails

for Parent-Teacher
conferences.

SEE NEXT SLIDE



Due to the limited number of time slots available, conferences will be 
scheduled with select parents of students with whom the teachers would 
like to discuss academic concerns. 

Parent-Teacher conferences must be limited to 15 minutes in length. 
Please understand that the school will make every attempt to schedule your conference 

at your preferred time, however, we may not be able to do so.  Naturally, we will 
endeavor to do the best we can.  

If another day is better, please ask for a later date for a conference. 

Thank you for your time and cooperation.  

 Sincerely,
 Mrs. Kristine Kunsman
Mrs. Kristine Kunsman, Principal 


